

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE City of Duluth Communications Office

411 West First Street, Duluth, Minnesota 55802 218-730-5230 | www.duluthmn.gov | Don Ness, Mayor

For more information contact Pakou Ly, Public Information Coordinator 218-730-5309 or Amy Norris, Public Information Coordinator 218-730-4312

DATE: 04/19/2011

SUBJECT: Citizens encouraged to give input on local stormwater programs.

BY: Amy Norris, Public Information Coordinator

Citizens encouraged to give input on local stormwater programs

Citizens from Duluth, Hermantown, and the surrounding communities are invited to a public meeting to be held at the City of Hermantown Administrative Building at 5105 Maple Grove Road on April 27th at 6:00 PM. Presentations will be given by the cities of Duluth and Hermantown, as well as Minnesota Department of Transportation MNDOT and Lake Superior College. Citizen participation and input is crucial to make sure we maintain the high quality of water we all enjoy.

For additional information regarding this program please contact Project Coordinator Chris Kleist at (218) 730-4063.

#